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May 17, 2019 

 
               File No. 190508 
 
 
Lisa Gibson 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, Ste. 400 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 

Dear Ms. Gibson: 
 
On May 7, 2019, Supervisor Mar introduced the following legislation:  
 

File No.  190508 
 

Motion ordering submitted to the voters at an election to be held on 
November 5, 2019, an Ordinance amending the Business and Tax 
Regulations Code and Administrative Code to impose an additional tax on 
stock-based compensation payroll expense to fund affordable housing, 
programs for families, education, and youth, support for the low- and 
moderate-income workforce, and small business stabilization; to create an 
advisory oversight committee regarding the tax and funding; and to 
increase the City’s appropriations limit by the amount collected under the 
additional tax for four years from November 5, 2019. 
 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

          
 For: Linda Wong, Clerk 
   Budget and Finance Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
 
c: Devyani Jain, Deputy Environmental Review Officer  
 Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning  
 Laura Lynch, Environmental Planning 

jnavarre
Typewritten Text
Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because it would not result in a direct or indirect physical change in the environment.
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